
 

 
Tuition-Free 14-Week Accelerated Welding Course! 

Applications are closed for 2024 

Typically, from September – December each year, we hold a 14-Week 
Accelerated Welding Course. Check back in Summer 2025 for the submission 

deadline dates and call us at (907) 456-5989 or read below for more information 
on the course. 

During the course, participants will be provided with training in various pipe 

welding methods as required in pipeline construction, including associated 

classroom instruction. Students who satisfactorily complete the course work and 

successfully pass the downhill pipe qualification tests may be offered 

employment.  All students must obtain membership into Local 375. 

 

All applicants must be residents of Alaska, at least 18 years of age, and show 

proof that they have paid into State unemployment within the past 5 years (i.e. 

paystub). All applicants are highly encouraged to have previous welding and 

construction experience. Applicants may be required to interview and/or 

complete a skills evaluation before selections. Selected participants will be 

expected to pass a drug screening as a condition of acceptance and may be 

subjected to a physical abilities’ exam as a condition of employment. While in 

training, participants will be required to provide their own housing and 

transportation. Welding and safety gear will be provided. 

 


